


Myself and my family have been a resident of Horsley Park for over 48 years. Where we live, we 
are already faced with the smell of the local tip at Eastern Creek. We are totally against any 
plans for the development of the Western Sydney Incinerator.  This will only create further odours 
and increased vehicles on our roads. 

We strongly feel this is not something that would pose any benefit to the local residents of 
Horsley Park and the community. 

Thank you 


